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The Creation Research Society 
looks forward to a strong and 
harmonious relationship with Creation 
Ministries International.  Our technical 
journal, Creation Research Society 
Quarterly, and CMI’s Journal of 
Creation both represent important 
and high quality creation science 
scholarship.  Such quality science 
has been the primary focus of the 
Creation Research Society since 
it was founded 43 years ago, and 
many of our members have been 
frequent contributors to Journal of 
Creation’s predecessor (TJ).  As the 
only international society for young-
earth, biblical creation scientists, we 
invite all readers of the Journal of 
Creation to consider membership 
in the Creation Research Society.  
Information about membership 
(which includes a subscription to 
the Quarterly) can be obtained from 
our website: <www.creationresearch.
org>, or by contacting us at Creation 
Research Society, 6801 N. Hwy 
89, Chino Valley, AZ, 86323, USA; 
phone: +1 928 636 1153.

Don DeYoung, Ph.D.
CRS President
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